
 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 16th March 2023 

Hi Everyone,  

 

Tomorrow is Friday 17th of March is Comic Relief’s Red Nose Day. We 

are inviting everyone to come into school tomorrow in non-uniform 

and please bring any small donation you can afford which we will 

then pass on to this charity who make so many contributions to so 

many worthwhile causes around the world.  

 

 

 

Friends of Crossflatts  

Our Encanto movie night is now sold out! Thank 

you to all who have supported the event and 

bought tickets. An email will be sent out to all 

attending later this week with further details.  

We will be holding our annual Decorate an Egg 

competition on Thursday 30th March. £1 per 

entry. Please pay cash on the day or payments 

can be made via PayPal 

using friends@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk. 

Please select the family and friends option. 

There will be prizes for each year group 

including Nursery and an adult category (Staff, 

Parents, Carers, Friends). We can't wait to see 

your creations!  

All money raised will go towards the ‘Trim Trail’ 

fixed playground equipment for the Key Stage 1 

playground. More details on this and the design 

to follow soon.  
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As I wrote last week, we will be once again opening our doors for our 

Easter learning review with our families on Thursday 30th of March, the 

day before we break up for the Easter holidays. This will be from 

1.30pm until 2.45pm. We would love for you to come into school and 

join us for some Easter craft and a perusal of all the learning mastered 

during the spring term.               

               

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Safeguarding 

Please can I ask that the children do not ride scooters when they are joining the lines into school. We have had 

several accidents with scooters in the past few weeks. Scooters are great for riding to school and getting some 

exercise, however our school lines are very busy both before and after schools and therefore it is important that the 

children dismount their scooters when they arrive to join the gate lines each day. Thank you for your help in ensuring 

your child does this.  

 

Attendance 

Here are last week's figures:                                                         

Whole School: 95.8% 

Kind regards  

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 

 

 

Family-Flourish-Fly 

 

Our 
Aspirational 
Target 

The national 
target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 
 

97% 95.2% 95.3% 95.0% 96.3% 96.5% 97.1% 95.5% 


